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Rolling out the New Process 

Part of the rollout for the new medication administration process is for each staff member to review the 

e-learning video. We understand that it may seem that you are constantly being bombarded with new 

requirements and that staff members know how to give out medications to their patients, but if by 

reviewing the video you pick up one thing that helps us eliminate medication errors, then it is a 

worthwhile exercise.  We are marching towards a goal of ensuring that 100% of our staff reviews the e-

learning video.  To this goal the following units have made some great strides. 

 Oncology from 50% to 67% -   17% improvement! 

 6 West from 76% to 84% -  8% improvement 

 Family Birthing from 82% to 90% -  8% improvement 
 

Continuous improvement is all about taking it one step at a time.  

Rolling up Their Sleeves 

In their first couple weeks with us, our 4 MBA 

students have already implanted themselves in the 

teams by rolling up their sleeves and getting 

involved.   Amy is working on the Inpatient project, 

Samantha is in with the ICU group, Renato is 

helping the Clinics team and as you can see here, 

Connor is getting comfortable in the OR. 

WROC n’ WROL Challenge  

We are laying down the challenge to all the project 

teams to come out and support the WROC n’ WROL 

Walk to celebrate the 2nd anniversary of hospital realignment.  The walk between campuses takes place 

Saturday, September 26 at 10 am starting at the Met Campus.   Prizes will be awarded for best individual 

and group costume and bragging rights are at stake!  

Have a great weekend!! 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

MBA student, Connor, working with the OR group and 
collecting data for the  OR turnaround times project. 
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